Our Team

Minister

Rev. Dr. Aubrev J. Botha

519-620-4415

aubrey@cpcmail.ca

Choir Director

Gwen Darling gwen@cpcmail.ca **Music Director**

Brad Paddock

brad@cpcmail.ca

Office Administrator

Debbie McKevitt

office@cpcmail.ca

Family Ministries:

Interim Children's Ministry Coordinator

Kerri Beda

kerri@cpcmail.ca

Junior Youth Coordinator

Kassidy Morency

kassidy@cpcmail.ca

Senior Youth Coordinator

Christine Kobow

christine@cpcmail.ca

Office Hours September – June 2020

Monday –Thursday 9.30 - 12.30

Deadline for bulletin entries Wednesday 11am.

Large Print Sunday Service Bulletins available.

Note: We are a nut free facility



@CentralChurchCa



7, Queen's Square Cambridge, ON N1S 1H4 (519) 623-1080 centralchurchcambridge.ca

Sunday January 12, 2020 - 10am

Opening Worship Open Up The Heavens

Welcome & Announcements

Prayer

Worship King of my heart

> Because he lives O. come to the altar

Prayer song No longer slaves

Rev. Dr. Aubrey Botha Message

Offering

Closing worship Who you say I am

Benediction

Children are encouraged to join us in Kidzone following "O come to the altar"

Greeters this week: John & Hanan Saliba Greeter next week: Lorna From

In the name of our Lord Jesus Christ, we welcome all who come to worship with us today.

Please join us after the service for refreshments & fellowship

THIS COMING WEEK AT CENTRAL

Missions & Outreach	Tuesday	7.00pm
Praise team	Tuesday	7.00pm
Prayer Group	Tuesday	7.30pm
Choir	Thursday	7.00pm
Junior Youth	Friday	7.00pm
Men's Breakfast	Saturday	9.00am
Open House Birthday	Saturday	12.30pm
Senior Youth Tubing	Saturday	12.30pm

UPCOMING

Nairn-Taylor	Jan 21	2.00pm
Praise team	Jan 21	7.00pm
Prayer Group	Jan 21	7.30pm
Hymn Sing	Jan 22	2.00pm
Choir	Jan 23	7.00pm
Snr & Jnr Youth	Jan 24	7.00pm
Session Management	Jan 27	4.00pm
Board of Managers	Jan 28	7.00pm
Session	Jan 29	7.00pm



Men's Breakfast Sat Jan 18 at 9:00am

Guest Speaker; Pastor David Robinson, Grace Bible Church. Please come out and hear about the vision he has for Grace Bible Church

Family Ministry welcomes you back to Central for an exciting new year! All of our programmes recommence this month;



Kids Zone: Sundays.

Please sign in your children at the church entrance.

Junior Youth: January 17th, 7pm-8.30pm Senior Youth: January 10th, 7pm-8.30pm

This Saturday kicks off the first Senior Youth event with tubing at Chicopee. **Signed waivers are required!**Contact Christine Kowbow for more information:

christine@cpcmail.ca

Stay tuned for upcoming events and updates from your program coordinators over the coming weeks!

Nursery: Infants - 3 years old Kids Zone: Ages 3 - grade 7



Kids Zone meets during the service in the fellowship hall. We engage in large group worship and teaching, then break off into age based small groups for discussion and activities. Children can be picked up after the service from their small group classrooms.

Ages 3-5: classroom next to the Nursery

Grades 1-3: classroom opposite Minister's office

Grades 4-7: room above the library



Acts

Seeing the Spirit at Work

Come on out on Friday mornings for Women's Bible Study. We'll be studying the book of Acts through a period of 10 weeks. No discussion guide or anything required - just bring your Bible! The study starts on January 24, and runs from 10-11:30 am. Childcare can be provided - if you need childcare or can help provide the childcare, please contact Carolyn @ 519-620-7346 or

womensbiblestudy@cpcmail.ca

STOTT

Copyrighted Material



If you are looking for a way to volunteer with Central, we have many opportunities where you can assist and use your skills. If you have time and you would like to volunteer, get in touch and let us know! Simply email office@cpcmail.ca or call 519-623-1080 for more information.

Packing up till next year!



Once again, our Mitten Tree received a very generous response from you to provide warm winter items for children and youth in need in our community.

This week, as we packed up the tree for a second time, we sent the following additional items to the Food Bank: 1 hoodie, 3 scarves, 4 hats, 3 pairs of socks and 28 pairs of mittens/ gloves. We also thank our members who took some time to write out cards full of caring and love to go with these gifts.

Thank You Central!

On Saturday Dec. 28, a team of volunteers from Central prepared and served a meal for the last time, for the Mike's Lunch Baskett Program at the Food Bank.



Dianne McLeod, Program Coordinator for the Food Bank, was on hand to give us a special thank you with a cake, and to extend thanks to all the many faithful Central volunteers over the last 6 years or more. Each of you who volunteered, from youth to seniors, were greatly appreciated for respectfully and lovingly providing hot meals to many of our community's less fortunate. The number of guests served has grown to well over 100 each week this past year.

*** HAMILTON MARATHON ROAD2HOPE**

You are making a difference!

Since 2011, a team from Cambridge Memorial Hospital Emergency Ward, led by Johan Redelinghuyes, has run the Road to Hope Marathon in support of our international mission project at Rachel's Home in Maputsoe, Lesotho. It is Johan who first introduced us to Hilda and her HIV/AIDS orphanage and community school in 2006. Each year Johan and his team have made it possible for us to continue supporting Hilda as they help to provide a significant part of the funds needed to keep this project going.

They have been joined by a team from Central each year and so we thank all the participants who ran or walked and their donors, who together raised \$6,309.00. These funds feed and clothe our orphans, provide salaries for teachers and caregivers, provide vitamins and medicines, and other necessities of life and education. As the marathon is named, with your love you are giving hope for the future for these children.

WINTER CLOTHING COLLECTION for the FOOD BANK

We have a labelled basket in the front foyer for collection of winter clothing items that are **gently used (clean and in good repair).**Items such as coats, boots, sleeping bags, hats, scarves, mitts, and socks would be greatly appreciated



Save the dates for our Hymn Sing Café

Our last Hymn Sing Café joined by the David Durward Bell Ringers in November was well attended by 81 people. After a break for the busy Christmas season, we are resuming on Wednesday Jan. 22 and February 19 at 2:00 – 3:30 p.m. There will also be programs in March and May and then we will break for the summer. Ron Klinck and Elizabeth Cresswell are planning some more great programs for us. There will be a time of fellowship and refreshments in the hall after.

Come celebrate 100yrs young with Louisa Henderson! Join us this Saturday at her open house Jan 18, 2020 here at Central Church 2pm-4pm.

Best wishes only please, however if you wish to honor Louisa please donate to the Church stained Glass window fund.



SAVE THE DATES 2020!

The dates are booked for Kintail Weekends!

We are going to camp April 17-19

and October 16-18.

Open to all men

No building skills or callouses required! Further information to follow.